o
JPACER STACKTRAIN

September 14, 2007
Electronic Bulletin No. 911
RE: Reminder - Destination Restrictions on 53" Containers

Dear Valued Customer,

Pacer Stacktrain is making every effort to maximize the availability of our 53' containers. To do
so, we ask for your assistance and compliance with the following load destination guidelines.

Pacer Stacktrain 53' containers must not be loaded to the following destination ramps noted with
an “X:

53'-110" 53'-107"
e Charleston, SC X X
e Montreal, QC, Canada X OK
e New Orleans, LA X X
e Savannah, GA X X
e St. Paul, MN X X
e Toronto, ON, Canada X OK

Pacer Stacktrain high-cube 53'-110" containers cannot load to any of the locations listed above.
Our high-cube 53'-110" containers are easily identified by their red corner posts and numbers
starting with 88 (PACU 88xxxx) or higher.

Our standard 53'-107" containers cannot be loaded to the ramps noted above with the exception
that our smaller 107" high containers can be loaded to the Canada locations listed.

If you have any questions, please contact your Business Development Representative, or our
Equipment Reservations Customer Support:

U.S. & Canada: 877-816-1810
Mexico: (011) 52 55 91 72 45 85 ext. 21

We appreciate your cooperation, and we appreciate your business.



